
 
 
 
 
 
 

1240/5(5909) 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 6th DECEMBER 2010 
 

Question 
 
 
Will the Minister explain whether or not the ‘lo-lo’ (load on, load off) operation is to move to la Collette 
from the New North Quay, and if so, when is this planned for? 
 
 
Answer 
 
At this time, there is nothing in the agreed Jersey Harbours Business Plan to relocate the Lo Lo port 
operation from the New North Quay to La Collette. Concept plans have been discussed, but no firm plans 
have been made. 
 
Any such plans would be subject to public consultation and indeed normal planning procedures in due 
course should any such concept be taken forward.  
 


